
Residents, Businesses and  
interested par es are invited to our  

Virtual Public Engagement Event 

Public Consultation Day  
 

Ardee Civic Centre  
 

25th  November 2022 
 

1.00pm - 7.00pm 

DUNDALK 

& ARDEE  
FLOOD  

RELIEF SCHEME 



BACKGROUND TO THE STUDY 
In August 2020, Louth County Council appointed 
Binnies and Nicholas O’Dwyer (NOD) to develop a 
flood relief scheme, which is socially, environmentally, 
economically, and technically viable to protect the 
Community of Dundalk & Ardee 

YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO TAKE PART 
This second Public Consultation Day is held to present 
the emerging options developed and in advance of and 
to inform the identification and selection of a preferred 
scheme.. We will be able to identify and develop a 
successful scheme. by hearing your opinions and 
concerns. 

 
HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED  
We want to consider all viewpoints in relation to the 
Scheme, and this is your opportunity to take part.  

 

 A questionnaire will be available for you on the day 
to express your viewpoints. 

 Can’t make it? - if you cannot join us on the day a 
copy of the questionnaire will be available on the 
website as well as supporting maps and information.  

 Closing date for consultations and questionnaire 
submissions is 8th December 2022 

 A third Public Consultation Day will be held once  a 
preferred Scheme has been identified  

Contact Us 

You can keep in touch with the project through 
our website where we will be posting updates on 
progress and details of ongoing works. 
For further enquiries feel free to contact us via 
email or post at: 

 

Dundalk & Ardee Flood Relief 
Scheme 

  Nicholas O'Dwyer Limited , Unit 4E, 
Nutgrove Office Park, Nutgrove Ave,  
Churchtown Upper, Dublin, D14 V3F6   

 
DundalkArdeeFRS@binnies.com 

   

 
floodinfo.ie/dundalkfrs 

*Timelines provided as current best estimate and are subject to revision  

All comments received during the Public Consultation 
Day on 25th November and through the website will be 
considered by the Project Team in developing the 
scheme from an environmental and engineering 
perspective.  


